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REACH AND RoHS STATEMENT 

nepes hayyim corporation works in accordance with Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and 

Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) regulation (EC) No 1907/2006, which entered into force on 

June 1st 2007 and directive on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in 

electrical and electronic equipment (RoHS) EU directives 2002/95/EC,  2015/863 and 

2011/65/EU. We are united with these regulations’ goal to improve the protection of human 

health and the environment through better and earlier identification of the intrinsic properties of 

chemical substances as well as progressive substitution of the most dangerous chemicals when 

suitable alternatives have been identified. 

 

REACH 

nepes hayyim corporation is a supplier of wafer level chip scale packages (WLCSP) for electronic 

and semiconductor companies. We ensure that the product that we supply do not have Poly 

Chlorinated Biphenyls (PCBs), Red and Yellow Phosphorus (P), Polycyclic Aromatic 

Hydrocarbons (PAHs), Perfluorooctane Sulfonates/Perfluorooctanic Acid (PFOS/PFOA). 

We do not use chemicals higher than 0.1% w/w substances listed in substances of very high 

concern (SVHC) as per January 19, 2021 update and in accordance with REACH regulation 

(EC) No 1907/2006 except for ethylenediamine (EDA). 

 

RoHS 

nepes hayyim corporation products fully comply with RoHS directive 2002/95/EC; RoHS 1, which 

covers Pb, Hg, Cd, Cr+6, PBB, PBDE and 2011/65/EU; RoHS 2, which covers halogens 

(Cl<900ppm, Br<900ppm, Cl+Br<1500ppm), Antimony Trioxide (Sb2O3) and ozone depleting 

substances (ODS) such as but not limited to CFCs/HCFCs; RoHS EU directive 2015/863 which 

restricts usage of DEHP, BBP, DBP and DIBP. 

nepes hayyim corporation continually monitors compliance to these EU regulations to ensure 

that the products supplied to our customers are environment friendly and safe to use. 
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